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COUNTY ATTORNEY SPEAKS TO HIGH SCHOOL GOVERNMENT STUDENTS

On Thursday, November 29, Sioux County Attorney Coleman McAllister visited the Boyden-Hull JR/SR High
School as a guest speaker. His presentation was in conjunction with the Sheriff's Office School Resource
program; which is administered by Deputy Waylon Pollema.

McAllister addressed two Government classes on the topic of search and seizure laws and how they apply to
them. The Government classes at Boyden-Hull are taught by Mr. John Olson.

The students enjoyed McAlllister’s presentation and had several good questions for him.

Sioux County's SRO, Deputy Waylon Pollema, was also in the classroom with McAllister. Pollema said, "It was
great to have Coleman come to the school and offer his expertise on what the students are learning."




